
 

Dear GEAA members and friends, 

Given that it’s tax day, you may not be well disposed to someone else asking 
you for money.  Unlike the check you write to the IRS, however, we can 
assure you that 100% of the funds from a check you write to GEAA will go 
towards causes and actions that you are happy to support. 

So, why not celebrate tax day with a nice donation to GEAA?  Because, not 
only is it tax day, it’s our 11th Birthday! With your support, we have done a 
whole lot of work over the last 11 years of which you can be proud.  

And, any contribution to GEAA of $200.00 or more will be doubled by the S/M 
Hixon Foundation.  We are still short $5,500.00 to meet the full match that is 
on the table - believe me, the Hixons want to give us all of that money. 

You can send your best birthday wishes to us at PO Box 15618, San Antonio, 
Texas 78212 

Hope to hear from you soon. 

Have a great weekend! 

Annalisa Peace 
Executive Director 
Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 
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